



To: All Staff, Professional Staff, Volunteers and Learners

From: Dr. Rhonda Crocker Ellacott, President and CEO, Thunder Bay Regional Health

Sciences Centre | CEO, Thunder Bay Regional Health Research Institute

Date: July 22, 2024

RE: Peter Myllymaa, Vice President, Operations, Clinical & Support Services & Chief

Financial Officer (CFO) | Thunder Bay Regional Health Sciences Centre (TBRHSC) Chief Operating Officer, Thunder Bay Regional Health Research Institute (TBRHRI)

It is with mixed emotions that I announce that Peter Myllymaa, Vice President Operations, Clinical & Support Services and CFO - TBRHSC | Chief Operating Officer - TBRHRI, will be moving on from TBRHSC/TBRHRI, effective September 20, 2024.

On behalf of both TBRHSC and TBRHRI, I would like to thank Peter for his contributions and dedication to both organizations over the years.

Peter has supported a suite of responsibilities and has been part of many large-scale capital projects and provided guidance through many fiscal challenges. We are grateful for the dedication and efforts provided throughout his tenure.

Further communication will be forthcoming regarding portfolio coverage and transition plans to support this extensive portfolio.

Please join me in extending best wishes to Peter as he embarks on his new position at Confederation College.

